Office of the President
I 1000 University Parkway
Pensacola, FL 32514-5750

MEMORANDUM
April 30, 2018

To: Triumph Gulf Coast, Inc. (/

From: Martha D. Saunders, President L{/(///’

University of West Florida

Subject: Clarification to Full Application on the location of a UWF-owned warehouse
adjacent to the Institute for Human and Machine Cognition.

In the University of West Florida’s full application submitted on March 7, 2018, there are several
references to the renovation of a warehouse for use with intelligent systems and robotics
collaborative research and instruction. The warehouse is a UWF-owned property located
adjacent to THMC. The small amount of funding requested for warehouse ($250K) will go
directly to UWF to make the necessary renovations. This warehouse is mentioned in several
locations of the proposal including the following pages: 10, 14, 16, 23, 35, 36, 40, 43, 45, 55 and
63. No funds requested under this proposal will go to IHMC.

IHMC is an important and ongoing partner for the University. Using this UWF-owned
warehouse adjacent to IHMC will enable extensive collaboration both as we launch the Ph.D.
program in Intelligent Systems and Robotics and in the work of the UWF Innovation Network.
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